
     
  
 

18.11.22 

Dear Parents/carers 
 

As you will have heard on the news, the Prime Minister has announced an additional bank holiday to 
mark the coronation of His Majesty King Charles III and is asking all schools to close on Monday 8th 
May 2023.  
 
If you have any questions please contact the school office. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 

Yours sincerely 

    
Mrs D Wilson, Head Teacher 
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